
FAREWELL CONFERRED ON THE OUTGOING BATCH OF 2023-24 

DDMS P OBUL REDDY SCHOOL bid a heartfelt farewell to its outgoing batch in a memorable event 

that took place on 2 February, 2024. The occasion was filled with emotions, nostalgia, and a sense of 

accomplishment as the students prepared to embark on the next chapter of their lives. 

The Indoor Stadium, the venue for the event was adorned with vibrant decorations that reflected 

the theme of the event. The chosen theme not only added a touch of elegance but also resonated 

with the shared experiences of the class 12. 

Sri S.V.Rao, Chairman DDMS P OBUL REDDY SCHOOL  ,Sri E.Narshima Rao, Honorable Secretary 

DDMS P OBUL REDDY SCHOOL, Additional In-charge Principal Ms Vinitha Anil  delivered speeches, 

reminiscing about the journey of the outgoing batch and wishing the outgoing batch the very best in 

all their progressive endeavours. Heartfelt anecdotes, motivational messages, and reflections on 

personal growth were shared, creating an atmosphere of unity and camaraderie. Various cultural 

performances, including dance and music entertained the audience and added a touch of liveliness 

to the farewell. Students of class 11 showcased their talents, leaving a lasting impression on 

everyone present. Personalized awards were bestowed, celebrating the unique qualities and 

accomplishments of each individual. 


